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April 17, 2020

Jeff Maupin
North Yuba Water District

Re: Oroleve Ditch Pipeline Project
Dear Mr. Maupin:

South Feather Water and Power Agency respectfully requests the opportunity to bid on the pipe
project for portions of the Oroleve ditch.

SFWPA has over 100 years’ experience in ditch repairs including piping, culverts and flumes.
As a fully equipped and qualified utility district we would enjoy the opportunity to provide
services towards your important project. Being a Special “not for profit” District we may offer a
very competitive option for the work to be performed.

I look forward to hearing from you on the next steps in bid participation and consideration.

Sincerely,
South Feather Water and Power Agency
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Rath Moseley, General Manager



